
 
 

Make your reservation now for our event of the year- 

UNA-OC Annual Brunch for Members and Friends  
And brief annual meeting to elect 2015 officers 

 

Sunday, January 25, 2015 
At the beautiful Hacienda Restaurant 
1725 College Ave, Santa Ana 92706 

  

"Thinking Beyond Conflict"  
 

Dr. Paul Arthur 
D.Litt., from the National University of Ireland 
Currently Visiting Distinguished Professor and  

Interim Director of Peace Studies,  
Chapman University 

 

Dr. Arthur has done extensive work as an author, 
international lecturer and advisor in the area  

of peace and conflict resolution. 
 

A distinguished historian has described the chief task of public 
intellectuals in the present century as one of not imagining better 
worlds ‘but rather to think of how to prevent worse ones’. The 
purpose of this talk is to acknowledge the gravity of the challenge 
but not to succumb to pessimism. The talk will be illustrated with some examples of the speaker’s 
experience of working on a seemingly intractable conflict that in the end proved to be more malleable.   
 

Buffet & Silent auction:         11:00 a.m. 
Official welcome:                    11:30 a.m. 
End of event:                             1:30 p.m. 
                              

$40 members  
$50 non-members, supporters  
$25 students, YP members & limited income  

To purchase tickets via PayPal, visit www.una-oc.org 
Or pay by check to: UNA-Orange County, P. O. Box 16067, Irvine CA 92623-6067 
RSVP for pay at the door option, questions:  (714) 538-5689 or email info@una-oc.org 


